
 

 

It is a joy to write to you during this special time of year. Luke 2:10 says, “And 
the angel said unto them, Fear not: for, behold, I bring you good tidings of 
great joy, which shall be to all people.” The good news of Jesus Christ is for 
everyone. May the Lord help us to live a joyful Christian life this Christmas, 
sharing with all people the good news of Jesus Christ. 

Missions Conference


In November, we were able to hold our 
first missions conference at Redención. 
We were blessed to have two 
missionaries with us, one serving in 
Honduras, and another in Cusco. The 
first night of the conference, a faithful 
teen brought his cousin Kenny, who 
trusted Christ as Savior that night. We 
praise the Lord that he was able to hear 
the Gospel during his short visit to our 
city. This past Sunday, the church voted 
to begin supporting the two 
missionaries that were with us as well 
as a third missionary serving in 
Ecuador. May the church always have 
a heart for missions!

New Property


We are so thankful to have finally 
completed the purchase of the new lot 
next door to the church. We have had 
several work days and have been able 
to make a structure so that the children 
can have their class outside during 
these hot months. Thank you to those 
who have prayed and given towards 
this purchase!

Church Growth


God continues to bless 
with more and more 
children and teens coming to 
our Saturday Bible club and youth 
meeting. Many of them are coming on 
Sundays as well. We use our car to 
pick kids up and take them home, 
especially in the evenings because of 
safety issues. Last Saturday night, I 
had just dropped off the last teen, when 
a drunk man threw a rock through the 
back window of our car. I am so 
thankful that there were no more teens 
in the car, so that no one was injured! 

Summer Ministry Opportunities


Please pray for us as we prepare for 
teen camp, VBS, and other summer 
outreach. This is the first teen camp 
we’ve been able to have in three years 
and the first time that we’ve had 
enough young people to need to have a 
second week. If you would like to give a 
gift to help off-set the costs of the 
camp, you can send it to MWBM 
marked, “Special Project.” Thank you!
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From our family to yours, we want to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Thank you for 
your faithful prayers and giving!

Rejoicing in the Newborn King,

Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Prayer Needs:


-Please pray for Peru’s 
political situation. We are 
safe, but there has been 
much unrest in recent 
days.  

-Salvation of José Luis, 
Feliciana, Blanca, Victor, 
Rosa, Mirtha, and Miguel

-Advancements on our 
children’s visa paperwork
——————————————————————————————————————————————-

-Alejandrina, who trusted 
Christ in July, passed 
away in November. We 
are so thankful that she 
made this decision 
before it was too late!
—————————————————————————————————

-We are planning a brief 
furlough May-August 
2023. We look forward to 
seeing many of you 
along the way. If you 
would like us to stop by 
your church, please let 
me know: 330-238-4944 
rstover22@yahoo.com.  
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